Calvary Cemetery
49-02 Laurel Hill Boulevard
Woodstde, NY 11377
Tel; (718) 786-8000 Fax: (718) 786-3584

—————

Dear Pastor/Parish Administrator/Office Manager,

We, at the Trustees of St. Patrick's Cathedral, are trying to keep our Catholic
families coming to our Catholic cemeteries to honor their loved ones, and are
offering a sizeable discount for graves/foundation at our cemeteries. If you
would be able to include us in your parish bulletins it would be greatly
appreciated. Here is a sample of what we are hoping you might be able to
include in your parish bulletins over the next few weeks, if possible.

Calvary Cemetery is pleased to announce an extension through December 31,
2021, for our 'Pre-Need Planning DISCOUNT' ($500 off) for our
grave/foundation package. Please contact our cemetery office at 718-786-8000
to schedule an appointment or email: mark.rolston@archny.org

We appreciate anything you can do! Thank you and God bless you!

Mark Rolston _

Yo it

Director: Family Services Program
Trustees of St. Patrick's Cathedral
Archdiocese of New York
845-608-4250



